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Welcome to Week 9 where our Key Value focus for this week is ‘Being Proud’.  
This value focuses on Respect— respecting everyone and everything including 
yourself.  We encourage you to discuss at home what this looks like in real 
terms so that we all Be Proud of ourselves and our achievements, no matter 
how big or small. 
This week is again a busy week and it includes our Year 6 Graduation night.  
It is a night that celebrates our Year 6 student achievements over their time at 
Dareton Public School and acknowledges closure on one part of their school 
life. We wish them all a wonderful night of fun, formality and frivolity. 
 

Cyber Safety— Our Year 6 students have been invited to participate in a 
Cyber Safety session with internationally acclaimed specialist Susan McLean 
on Wednesday morning.  The session will centre around how they can safely 
use the internet and social media. A FREE parent/carer information session will 
also be available at Coomealla High School from 3.30pm—5pm. Many thanks 
to Coomealla HS and Principal Jo Scott for inviting our school and parents to 
what will be most informative sessions. 
 

2016 Kinder Enrolments— If you have a child or know or a child who will be 
enrolling in our school for next year’s Kinder class (or any other class) please 
contact our School Office for an ‘Application to Enrol’. An information session 
will be held in the K/1 (Kangas) classroom on Wednesday 9th December at 
3.00pm.  Parents of our 2016 Kinder children are most welcome to attend. 
 

Kinder Orientation Day—Wednesday 9th December—9am—3pm. All 2016 
Kinder children are invited to attend our School and join with Ms Gold and Lisa 
Andrews for an Orientation Day. Invitations will be sent to all parents of our 
2016 Kinders. 
 

Support Classes High School Transition—Wednesday 2nd December.  
The last of our High School transition days will be this Wednesday.  Students in 
the Support Classes will be attending for the full day (9am—3.15pm) and need 
to get themselves to and from the school as they will in 2016. We thank Mrs 
Scott and Ms Shoobridge for the great effort they have done to support 
our Year 6 students with the Transition to High School Program. 
 
Hugh Twaddle 
Principal 
 
 

 

School Calendar of Events 
2016 School Enrolments— application forms are available from the School 
Tuesday 1st December—SaCC Playgroup—11.00am to 1.00pm 
Wednesday 2nd December—10am @ Coomealla HS—Year 6 Cyber Safety 
and 3.30pm-5pm free Parent/Carer session in the High School hall. 
Wednesday 2nd December—6pm @ Coomealla Club Auditorium—Year 6 
Graduation Dinner 
Thursday 5h December— Messy Madness—Tapio Park—11.00am 
Wednesday 9th December— 9am—3pm 2016 Kinder Orientation Day 
Wednesday 9th December— 3.00pm 2016 Kinder parent/carer information 
session 
 



 

Last Friday  K/1 went across to the netball courts 
at George Gordan Oval. Students participated in 
many ball activities to refine their ball handling 
skills.   
Following the ball drills the students participated 
in some modified games. It was great to see  
students remaining positive even when they  
didn’t win. 

Students  have enjoyed using 
the iPADS to support literacy 
and numeracy development. I 
have been impressed with 
their skills and how well they 
share the iPADS during group 
time. 
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We are looking for new members to join our playgroup 
Held in the SaCC (Schools as Community Centres) Room at Dareton Public School 

Tues: 11:00am – 1:00 pm 
Playgroups are a fun way for children under 5 to learn and develop new skills, explore, 

discover and socialise. 
Carers will also enjoy meeting other caregivers to have a yarn, make new friends, share 

ideas and play! 
Mums, Dads, Nans, Pops, Aunties and Uncles 

Everyone is welcome. 
For more information, please contact  

Peta Ellis-Stein - 50274032 
Or  

The School Office - 50274586 


